

January 27, 2023

Sent via email to: dilullo@middlesexcentre.ca

Michael Di Lullo Chief Administrative Officer Municipality of Middlesex Centre 10227 Ilderton Road Ilderton, ON NOM 2A0

Dear Michael:

Re: 2023 ROMA Annual Conference, January 22 – 24, 2023

Thank you for participating in this year's ROMA 2023 Conference in Toronto. The session, "Decarbonizing the Ontario Energy System" was well attended and aligned well with the Conference theme, "Breaking New Ground."

The questions and interest in the session spoke to the importance and value of the topic and to ROMA delegates. Delegates benefitted from learning about the work that you have been engaged with Stanton Farms and left with more knowledge about the importance of working with the IESO and others around planning.

I hope that you enjoyed the conference and were able to attend some of the other sessions. It was a pleasure to work with you and am sure our paths will cross again soon.

Yours sincerely,

Amber Crawford
Senior Policy Advisor

Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO)